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ISSUE: MTA (METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY)  

Senator Fuschillo recently wrote to MTA Chairman Jay Walder to oppose the MTA's

proposed LIRR & LI Bus service cuts.'

You can read a copy of Senator Fuschillo's letter to Chairman Walder by clicking the link

below. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/mta-metropolitan-transportation-authority

